SBS Newsletter

Oct. 12th, 2016 Vol 8

Fall Festival Critique Meeting

The Fall Festival Critique Meeting will be held tomorrow, Thursday, Oct. 13th, at 7:00 p.m., in the eighth grade classroom. This is our opportunity to review this year's event and gather ideas for Fall Festival 2017. Although the meeting is mandatory for Booth Chairpersons, everyone with good ideas, especially those willing to take ownership of them, are encouraged to join us! If you're interested in joining the Festival Committee, or secure a Booth Chairperson opening, this is the meeting for you.

Movie Night

Mark your calendar for Friday, October 21st, our annual Family Movie Night and great family fun night. The big movie screen will be positioned on the field, so bring your jackets, blankets and lawn chairs. You may either bring your own food or order St. Bridget food, snacks and drinks. This year the movie is The Jungle Book. Come spend the evening with your St. Bridget family. Enclosed is the preorder form for food and snacks. Items will be sold at Movie Night.

Progress Reports

First trimester progress reports are going home today. Please review, sign and return tomorrow. The first trimester ends Wednesday, Nov. 23rd. Report cards will be given out after Thanksgiving. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child's teacher.

Library Notes

Perhaps some have noticed that we are not having Library availability this week. But I know that our Book Fair, which continues through Thursday, 1:00 - 6:00 p.m., has not gone unnoticed. Through these first two days the Book Fair, SBS family support has been most satisfying and beyond my expectations. Please know that we are grateful for your continuing support of this event and our students' reading adventure. Thank you!

Milk

Cartons of chocolate and white milk can be purchased at lunch time and after school for fifty cents. Cup of soup can also be purchased at lunch time and after school for fifty cents.

Schedule of Events

10/13 - Tapia Farms 1st Grade Field Trip

10/19 - Eighth Grade Field Trip

10/21 - Movie Night

10/28 - Jr. High Dance

10/31 - Halloween Parade & Activities

Jr. High Dance

Our first Jr. High Dance, for seventh and eighth grade students, will be Friday, October 28th, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. All students must have a signed permission slip to attend the dance. Sodas and bottles of water will be sold for fifty cents and snacks will be provided.

Daycare

Your September daycare bill was sent out last week. Payment is due by the end of the month. Remember to always sign your child out of daycare, or you will be charged until six o'clock.

Box Tops

Don't forget to collect box tops. Box tops are an easy fundraising opportunity. See enclosed flyers.

Enclosures

Progress Reports
Fall Festival Newsletter
Movie Night Pre-Order Form

SchoolWide Learning Expectations

To become a well-integrated individual with Catholic principles and values
To become an active lifelong learner
To recognize the value of self-expression through diversified art forms
To develop respect for the thoughts and opinions of others
To create a positive attitude toward physical development, To develop respect

Vikings...

Live like Jesus, Are creative Keep learning Listen politely to others Enjoy being healthy Take care of God's creations Share their gifts